
This poster was part of an initiative series to represent the non-traditional students we have in

specific career programs in our school district and to bring a new perspective and vision to our

available programs. This poster features a Welding program student who has achieved her goals

through her years in our school district and is looking to further herself by bringing what she has

learned into the workforce. A new outlook on what we offer, featuring current students, helps to set

the tone about who we are and how students thrive in our school environment. This poster was

printed and framed, hanging in our Board of Education hallway entrance as well as our Piscataway

Magnet School foyer and Welding classroom, where the student goes to school. We also posted this

on our social media platforms and included a page in our quarterly newsletter to reach our external

audience, and received positive feedback and acknowledgement from students, teachers, parents,

and the rest of our community.


